PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE WHOLE
October 7, 2013
Central Office Boardroom

Present: Gloria Johnson, Janet Rogers, Linda Hawkins, Tyrone
Rogers Dr. Denean Adams, and Nicole Wright.

The meeting was called to order at 5:02 pm by President Janet
Rogers. The purpose was to interview four candidates for Director
of Building and Grounds.
The following candidates were interviewed:

Nichae Whitenhill

Douglas Dietrich

Kreatha Lewis

Joseph Fracaro
The interviews concluded at 6:40 pm and a discussion of the
candidates followed, a tally of votes were made, and the Board
members present decided to recommend Mr. K. Lewis for the
position at the next board meeting offering a beginning salary of
$60,000 per year.

The meeting adjourned at 7:46 pm.

Betty Johnson,
Secretary



